
I am the curator for the Delbert Hunter Arboretum and the daughter of Delbert Hunter. The arboretum is 
seven acres of native plants of Oregon. I use the website to ensure I have the correct names of native 
plants and to research habitait for recommendations of plants to add to our gardens. This is also my 
reference for adding to the new digital inventory, I am working on for the arboretum. I urge you to 
please support Oregon Flora Bill, HB3173. 

Thank you very much, 

Sue Rohde 

Curator Delbert Hunter Arboretum 


